

**Embassy of Switzerland in Nepal** 

Mr. Alain Pipoz President Namaste Gumda Rte de Céligny 58 1298 Céligny Switzerland

5 March 2020

Dear Mr. Pipoz,

I am happy to know from you that your organization Namaste Gumda, constructed a micro hydroelectric plant in Yamagaon, to support 60 houses in Gumda, in Gorkha. Now Namste Gumda is engaged in the construction of 2 WC/shower units and 2 WC units to be completed this spring.

Furthermore, you are looking for new project, upon a request from Gurans municipality, Dailekh to support the expansion of their local high school with construction of a new building with 4 classrooms to accommodate hundreds of students.

This kind of support for the needy community in Nepal shows the commitment of the Swiss citizens for the needy population of Nepal for transformation of their living conditions.

With these kind of helping hands, you have also supported in strengthening the ties between Nepal and Switzerland and contributed to prolonging and extending a long-standing collaboration which also benefits the image and reputation of our country.

Thank you.

With best wishes for success and best regards.

Elisabeth von Capeller Ambassador



Ekanta Kuna, Jawalakhel, Lalitpur P.O. Box 113, Kathmandu, NEPAL

Embassy: (including Development Cooperation ) Tel: + 977 1 421 70 08; Fax: + 977 1 552 53 58 kathmandu@eda.admin.ch www.fdfa.admin.ch/nepal